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NG911 

▪ Cutover to the ESInet 
o 112 PSAPs have cutover to date. 
o 11 PSAPs remain to be cutover.  

▪ 1 PSAP is scheduled to cutover in January  
▪ 10 PSAPs are scheduled for ORTs January-April. Cutover dates are targeted. 

 
NG911 – Text-to-911 

59 PSAPs have received Text Ready Notices from Intrado. 96/106 Kickoff Calls have been 
completed.   
 
Diversity Project 
Orders have been placed and are in the process of being placed, site visits are in progress, sites 
that may require special construction are being updated.  
 
Aerial Grant Project 
UIUC Facilities & Services have received the finalized, signed contract from Woolpert, Inc. for the 
project. It is anticipated that Notice to Proceed will be provided to Woolpert this week. 
Project Stakeholders will review their files once on-line access is available.  
 
FY26 Grants 
Consolidation Grants (7.5M) and NG911 Expenses Grant ($9M) Application are Due February 3rd. 

TC & TC Supervisor Training and Certification 
Learning Management System (LMS) requirements have been provided to Procurement to 

prepare a Request for Proposal.  

CESSA 
▪ PowerPhone Ad Hoc Work Group is meeting this afternoon to review the protocol changes. 
▪ PowerPhone will be working with the Pilots to install the updated protocol database. 
▪ The Standards and Protocol Sub-Committee is meeting on Thursday. 
▪ The Priority Dispatch Work Group is meeting with on Friday. 


